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The month of May saw our first Summer Concert, although it was so cold that night we thought we were still in 
full on Winter!  As a result we had a bad turnout, but the concert was fantastic!  If you didn’t make it you missed 
some awesome nationally known talent playing here in Trinity 
County! 
 
Our concert in June was moved from 6/3 to 6/17 and will be a 
singing contest.  There will be over $1,200 in prizes and both the 
Adult and Junior winners will open at our July 8th concert featur-
ing the Great Wide Open, a Tom Petty tribute band.  The Hayfork 
Speedway will be racing that same night starting at 6:00pm.  So 
come and join the fun and thrills of a concert and car racing!  

This year’s Fair is creeping closer and we are busy preparing the 
fairgrounds and exhibit buildings.  We have hired a new Exhibits 
Supervisor, Lori Brown.  Yay!  Lori is working hard hiring judg-
es, ordering ribbons, cleaning the Exhibits Office and looking for 
Department Managers to help her with receiving all those awe-
some exhibits!  If you would like to help her or know someone 
who would be interested, please contact Lori @ 530-628-5223.

Also, please remember, Exhibit Entry Forms are due no later than 
July 21st.   Entry forms that are mailed must have a post-mark of 
July 21st.  Please do not leave your Entry Forms at the Drop-off 
Locations, they must go to the Trinity County Fair Office.  

It looks like we will once again have a good livestock show this year!  Here are the animal counts as they current-
ly stand:  20 steer, 87 swine, 24 lamb, 7 goats, 32 turkeys, 7 poultry pens, and 20 rabbit pens.  Our thanks to all 
the FFA, 4-H and Independent exhibitors, leaders, advisors and our Junior Livestock Committee.  They all work 
extremely hard every year to make our Trinity County Fair Livestock Show one of the best in the North State if 
not the entire state!   Thanks everyone!!!!



HELP WANTED!
The Fair is in desperate need for hard working, imaginative, well orga-

nized people to help our new Exhibits Supervisor, Lori Brown this year as 
Department Managers!  These are paying positions, (unless of course, you 

wish to volunteer your time!), and require many long rewarding hours 
working to get all the Exhibit Halls looking spiffy for the fair and getting all 

Exhibits properly displayed, marked, and judged.  

We are still looking for a well organized, computer literate person to be our 
Campground Coordinator for the Fair.

We need someone immediately to help get all the fairgoers who camp at 
the fair (including vendors and entertainers) in their correct camp sites.  

We have also added a few additional dry camp sites this year in the North 
Campground area.

Please contact the Fair Office for more information on these positions @ 
530-628-5223.

Thanks for your help in supporting the Trinity County Fair, “The best little 
country fair in California”

Fair Board Meetings are on the 3rd Thursday of each month @ 7pm.
Hope to see you there!
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